
Public Notice 

The Housing Authority of the City of Eau Claire will hold Public Hearings to solicit comments on 

planned uses of the 2024 Capital Funding Grant. 

Copies of the plan are available for public review at the Housing Authority office at 203 S 

Farwell St., Eau Claire, WI and on the City Website at 
https://www.eauclairewi.gov/government/our-divisions/housing/housing-authority 

Staff Public Hearing to solicit comments will be held May 1, 2024 at 10:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m.  

All meetings will be held in the Recreation Conference Room, 203 South Farwell, Eau Claire, WI 

If you have questions regarding the planned uses of the 2024 Capital Funding Grant.  Call 

Jessica Gruber at (715) 839-3874.  
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